
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT HEARING FOR 
HUD CONSOLIDATED PLAN 

As part of its Housing and Urban Development (HUD’s) grant planning process, the City of Kannapolis will be 
providing a community public meeting for citizen input for the five-year and annual Consolidated Plans. Your 
input as community stakeholders will be vital in providing guidance in the use of community development 
funding in our community. This involves many aspects of community development including affordable housing, 
adequate infrastructure, housing rehabilitation, fair housing, protection of the environment, enhancement of 
civic design, and economic growth. Community needs will be based on the following national objectives of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD): 

1. Benefit low- and moderate-income persons (80% of the local Area Median Family Income) 
2. Prevention or elimination of slum and blight (vacant lots, abandoned buildings, and/or houses 

in dangerous shape with possible environmental contamination) 
3. Urgent need (crisis, emergency, and those in risk of homelessness) 

 
The strategy must also provide decent housing, provide a suitable living environment, and expand economic 
opportunity. All interested citizens will be invited to attend one of the in-person public input hearings to be 

presented from: 
 

9:00 to 10:00 am and 4:30 to 5:30 pm on 
 

Friday, September 5, 2025 in City of Kannapolis 3rd floor (Cherry conference room) 
401 Laureate Way, Kannapolis, NC  

*The  Comment Period will run from September 5th thru October 10th, 2025 

The City of Kannapolis will be holding an in-person  public  input  to  review  proposed  community  
development  activities  and projects. The public input hearing provides us an opportunity to receive citizen 
comments, input, and questions about the 2025-2029 Consolidated Five Year Action Plan and the 2025-
26 Consolidated Annual  Action Plan regarding the  use  of  the  following respective  Community  
Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME) grant funds: 
Funding Allocations for HOME is $202,192.69 and CDBG is $380,894.00 

For further information, please contact Sherry Gordon, City of Kannapolis, in the Community Development 
Department at (704) 920-4332. Anyone desiring to comment on needs assessments, may submit written 
comments to Sherry Gordon, City of Kannapolis,401 Laurate Way, Kannapolis, NC 28081 or email 
sgordon@kannapolisnc.gov. 

 

 


